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FOR INFORMATION
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AMPLIFYING REMARKS/RECOMMENDATION:

Transmitting the attached herein Notice re: Extension of Invitation to Submit Proposal
on Operation/Management of BuCor IPX Cashless Transaction for posting/publication at the
BuCor Official Website/Portal.

Fumnish this Office proof of publication. Thank you.
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OBLCMC

FOR PROSPECTIVE PROPONENTS

SUBJECT : EXTENSION OF INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSAL ON
OPERATION/MANAGEMENT OF BUCOR IPX CASHLESS
TRANSACTION

DATE 10 September 2024

in connection with the recently published Policy Guidelines and Procedures on
the Operations and Management of BuCor's Inmate Post Exchange (IPX)
through Cashless Transactions, the Bureau of Corrections (BuCor) posted a
Memorandum dated 8 August 2024 encouraging wider participation of
interested parties, directing them to submit their proposal on or before 15
September 2024 at the BuCor Business Center (BBC) office.

. In reference to that, BuCor is extending its invitation to prospective proponents

to secure a copy of the aforesaid Policy Guidelines and procedures on the
Operation and Management of BuCor's IPX through Cashless Transactions
contained in a Memorandum Circular at the BBC until 30 September 2024.

We appreciate receiving a proposal from interested parties in accerdance with
the provisions of the said Memorandum Circular.

Be reminded that proposals submitted after the deadline set shall no longer be
accepted.

For further inquiries, please contact CCSUPT MELENCIO S FAUSTINO, the
Director, BuCor Land Control and Management Center (BLCMC) through
mobile number +639178593555 or at email address BLCMC@bucov.gov.ph.

Please be guided accordingly.

BY COMMAND OF DIRECTOR GENERAL CATAPANG JR:
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